
A small amount of methadone or buprenorphine is extremely dangerous especially to a child

• NEVER store liquid methadone in a beverage container.
• ALWAYS keep these medicines stored in the original container.
•  ALWAYS keep these medicines out of sight and out of reach of children in a locked

box or cabinet.
•  CALL the NYC Poison Control Center right away at 212-POISONS (212-764-7667)

if you think someone has ingested these medicines.
•  CALL the Poison Control Center to find out the safest way to dispose of these

medicines.

Registered pharmacists and nurses provide information 24 hours a days a week. 
All calls are free and con�dential. Translation services are available. 
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